ATTENTION CASEYVILLE WATER CUSTOMERS:

THE DUE DATE FOR YOUR WATER BILL IS APPROACHING THIS FRIDAY, AUGUST 21ST. IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED YOUR WATER BILL DATED AUGUST 4, 2020 AND YOU WERE EXPECTING ONE IN THE MAIL, PLEASE CONTACT OUR OFFICE FOR YOUR BALANCE.
IF YOU PREFER TO SWITCH TO PAPERLESS BILLING, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE AT 618-344-1234 X 221 AND ALL FUTURE BILLS WILL BE SENT TO YOU VIA EMAIL.  

THANK YOU,  
CASEYVILLE WATER DEPARTMENT
